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Celebrating the 150th Anniversary of the Transcontinental Railroad's Completion 

Union Pacific's historic steam locomotives – Big Boy No. 4014 is touring the Union Pacific system throughout 2019 to 
commemorate the transcontinental railroad's 150th anniversary. 

The Big Boy's return to the rails is the product of more than two years of meticulous restoration work by                            
the Union Pacific Steam Team. No. 4014 is the world's only operating Big Boy locomotive. 

Due to the dynamic nature of these operations, running times and scheduled stops are subject to change. The most accurate           
steam schedule information is located on https://www.up.com/heritage/steam/schedule/index.htm 

Wednesday, July 24     Arrival 12:45 P.M.  

Thursday, July 25         Depart 8:00 A.M.  
 

https://www.up.com/heritage/steam/schedule/index.htm

